New Mexico
OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION

Aztec, New Mexico

September 17, 1957

Frontier Refining Ouitmpny
4OLO East Louisiana
Denver 22, Colorado

Att:s Mr, Jerry W. Hudeburgh
Gentlemen:

Reference iz made to your letter of September 9, 1957 concerning
acreage dedication on your #1 Chartier well located in the Swé
Section 4-26N-12W. We were in error in our letter of September
6, 1957 in requesting that a new Form C-~128 be filed on this well,
As the present pool rules stand the acreage dedication is correct.

Our file on this well indicates that Form C-104, Request for
Allowsble, wes approved on July 15, 1957. Distribution alsc indicates
that one approved copy was returned to Mr. . D. Granville, Drilling
and Production Superintendent. Form C-110 was returned to you for
the reason that no transpoerter was designated. If we can be of any
further service, please let us know.

Yours very truly

Eoery C. Arnold
Supervisor, District #3
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